
 

Date: 15th December 2023 

Hello, 
 
Please find the latest edition of the weekly newsletter below. We would like to wish you all a 
wonderful Christmas. We can’t wait to see you all again in January. Please find more information 
below.  
 
We return to school on week 1. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Sixth Form Team 
 

LAST BULLETIN RECAP 
• Careers information – drop-in sessions every Tuesday lunch time. No appointment needed 

• Christmas trip (14th December) 

• Rewards  

• Passport to 18  

CHRISTMAS PLANS 

We would like to wish you all a wonderful Christmas. Students and staff have had a wonderful 
time enjoying the Christmas activities.  

Photos coming soon! 

 

 

Passport to 18 and Springpod 
Students are starting to build upon their personal development by completing elements of their 
Passport to 18. Here, they evidence various extra-curricular activities they participate in, as well as 
online work experience modules and virtual work experience placements. They also have an 
opportunity to showcase any volunteering they partake in, both in school and in their local 
community.  
 
Students have the opportunity to record this during form time on a Friday. This evidence is gathered 
across Year 12 and is used when students begin to complete UCAS, employment and apprenticeship 
applications. If students require any support, such as completing an online work experience via 
Springpod for example, they must speak to their form tutors for guidance.  

Year 12 



 

Date: 15th December 2023 

CAREERS AND NEXT STEPS INFORMATION 

 

 
REMINDER: Careers drop-in sessions. Mrs Larsen, our independent careers advisor is available 

in the library every Tuesday lunch time to offer advice and guidance. No appointment needed. 
 
Students continue to receive help and guidance on their next steps in form time sessions. In the new 
year. We will continue to post apprenticeship, industry and employment and university information 
on our Year 12 TEAMS channel. 
 
 

  
 


